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Adam Teitzman, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

October 31, 2023 

Re: Sunlake Estates Utilities, LLC; Application for staff assisted rate case (SARC) 

Dear Mr. Teitzman, 

A member of the Commission staff pointed out to me today that in my filing of 
October 16, 2023, requesting a staff assisted rate increase for Sunlake Estates, I 
inadvertently referred to the utility as "Sun Communities d/ b/a Sunlake Estates". The 
correct name for the utility is Sunlake Estates Utilities, LLC. 

Secondly, that letter only refers to a request for an increase in rates for "water 
service" and it should have referred to a request for increases in both water and 
wastewater services. 

Finally, I note that while the application correctly contained the appropriate 
certificate numbers on page 1 for both water and wastewater, some previous filings have 
included the wrong certificate numbers. The correct certificate numbers are 665-W and 
569-S. We will try and correct that on all filings going forward. 

If you have any questions in this regard, please let me know. 

FMD/brf 

cc: Sheri Woodworth 
Gary Morse 
Ari Weil 
Craig Lewis 

F. Marshall Deterding 
Of Counsel 
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